
 
 
February 2, 2022 
 

Vaccine Ordering -Weather and Holiday Guidance 
 
Potential Delay in Vaccine Deliveries for Week of February 7, 2022  
DHEC has been informed of a potential delay in deliveries from the CDC for the week of February 7. 
This is due to the uncertainty with potential inclement weather around the CDC’s distribution 
center. Additional delays may occur due to weather-related delivery interruptions in other areas.  
 
President’s Day Holiday-February 21, 2022 
DHEC offices will be closed for the President’s Day holiday on Monday, February 21, 2022.  

Deadline for ordering COVID-19 vaccines in VAMS remains NOON on Monday, February 21, 
2022, for delivery the week of February 28. For sites which would like deliveries to arrive on 
Monday February 21, 2022, you must indicate if your office is open on your order request 
placed in VAMS by February 14, 2022, at NOON. Otherwise, all orders will arrive beginning 
Tuesday February 22, 2022.  
 
Please send questions to COVIDVaccines@dhec.sc.gov. 


